

Workshop Meeting of the Livonia Town Board Held at the Livonia Town Hall Monday, July11, 2022

Supervisors present: Hass, Hiller, Kuker and Pool

Staff present: Clerk/Treasurer Hammre and Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Fiedler

Chairman Hass called the meeting to order at 7:02pm.

Hass explained the purpose of this meeting is to accept the resignation of Livonia Maintenance Coordinator Berghuis and to discuss filing the position.

Hass/Hiller unanimous to accept the letter of resignation submitted by Berghuis. Hass stated that Hammre will send a letter to Berghuis thanking him for his years of service.

Discussion followed about replacing the Maintenance Coordinator and creating a new position. Also discussed were the licensing requirements and other qualifications for the job.

Kuker/Hiller unanimous to allow the Road Committee to offer the Maintenance Coordinator job to Kevin Kelly, current Maintenance worker.

Pool/Hiller unanimous to adjourn at 7:35pm.

Dated this 25th day of July 2022

Chair or Vice Chair Clerk/Treasurer or Deputy Clerk/Treasurer